A Few Notes about Valley Christian Church

1. This building is an absolute answer to prayer and we need to treat it as such.

2. Leave the building BETTER than we received it! Every tutor and parent in each class is responsible for picking

up the room and putting it back the way you found it. This applies to both the Foundations and Essentials classes.

3. Children - NO RUNNING in the building. Also, please be aware that there is to be no playing in the parking lot.
We have plenty of grassy areas and a playground so let’s stay out of the parking lot. Parents, please keep in mind
that you are responsible for your children AT ALL TIMES. This means that they should not be allowed to roam
without the accompaniment of you or another adult. There are to be no unsupervised children in any area of the

church.

4. This church is an answer to prayer and a real gift. We are going to be very judicious with the use of the air

conditioning AND the heating. Please dress appropriately depending on the weather.

5.NO EATING IN THE SANCTUARY. You may eat lunch either outside or in one of the classrooms (especially if the
weather is crummy) provided you clean up after yourselves. Your children will need to bring a snack every week

that they will have during their class, but please keep it to things that are easily contained in the classrooms.

*Note: We have several kids with nut allergies. Let’s be considerate to these families and remember to not bring or

pack food made with nuts. We’d like to avoid any emergencies this year! Thank you!



